
 

 

YORKVILLE STORM WATER UTIITY COMMISSION 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

October 4, 2018 
 
Chairman Steve Nelson called the meeting of the YSWUC to order at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman 
Nelson, Sherry Gruhn, Tom Lauber, John Vyvyan, and Clinton Funk. 
 
Minutes from our August 2, 2018 meeting were approved on a motion from Tom Lauber, seconded by 
John Vyvyan and carried. 
 
The purpose of this meeting was to put together a budget for the Storm Water Utility for 2019.  Tom 
Lauber presented a proposed budget to the commission.  Upon review of his proposal, the commission 
approved the 2019 budget as presented on a motion by John Vyvyan, seconded by Clinton Funk and 
motion carried. 
 
The spraying of the canal by Grassman has been completed.  No inovice has been received at this time.   
They will be looking to get additional help for next year. 
 
There was no other business to come before the commission.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:15 pm 
on a motion by Tom Lauber seconded by John Vyvyan.  Motion Carried.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sherry Gruhn, Secretary 
 

 


